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DATES TO 
REMEMBER: 

 
 
Monday 11th of June 
§ Queenôs Birthday 
Public Holiday 

 
Tuesday 12th of June 
§ School Review 
 
Wednesday 13th of June 
§ School Review Day 3 
§ Parent Forum (9-9.45) 
§ Parent Forum 2.30-
3.15pm) 

 
Wednesday 20th of June 
§ School Council 
Meeting 7.30pm 

 
Friday 29th of June 
§ JSC Pink Day 
§ Last Day of School 
2.15pm Finish 

§ There will be no 
OSHC  

 
 
 
 
Attachments: Primary: 
Iôm not a victim 

Student of the Week  
 

No.  17 June 8th, 2018 www.drouinsouth.vic.edu.au 

School Contact number: 
5627 6286 
Email: 

drouin.south.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
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Principalõs Report 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
SCHOOL REVIEW 
Next week we will have two more School Review Days that will take place on Tuesday and 
Wednesday.  I would like to remind all parents that our school reviewer, Jill Jackson, will be 
conducting two parent forums to seek information about our school from a parent perspective.  I 
encourage you to come along to either of the following forums on Wednesday 13th June. 
§ Parent Forum (9-9.45) 
§ Parent Forum (2.30-3.15pm) 
 
 
CURRICULUM DAY 
Our curriculum day on Monday was a great success with teachers from Drouin South Primary School 
and Warragul North Primary School working together and learning about the ñFab 5ò of Reading. 
These components are Phonemic Awareness, Synthetic Phonics, Vocabulary Knowledge, Fluency 
and Comprehension.  Justin also modelled lessons in Grade 6, 4/5B, 1/2A and P/1A over the next two 
days demonstrating different strategies for teachers.  The feedback from the students about Justinôs 
lessons was very positive and will guide some of our future practice. 
  
BUS APOLOGY 
I wish to apologise to families of our bus travellers for the mix up today.  Drouin Secondary College 
had  a curriculum day and the buses were not running. We had been notified by email, however I 
neglected to pass this on.  I hope all families were able to make other arrangements.  
 
BULLYING ARTICLE 
Once again I have included an article about Bullying in this weekôs newsletter. This weekôs article is 
aimed at children as much as parents.  It talks about the importance of understanding that not all acts 
are bullying and we need to encourage children to not see themselves as being a victim in all 
situations 
 
Thank You, 

Michael SmithñPrincipal   

Drouin South Primary School, Safe, Respectful, Proud, Learners  

Newsletter 

ATTENDANCE FACT ð An 85% attendance rate may sound quite good, however, this 
equates to 1.5 weeks off each term or 6 weeks a year, that is, more than 1 full term of school-
ing missed over a two year period.  A student with an average attendance of 85% by the time 
they finish Year 6 will have missed one full year of primary school!! 
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Orders for Issue 4 are due by 

Tuesday 9am.  

Junior School Council will be holding a PINK DAY on the 
last day of Term 2 (June 29th) to raise money for Breast 
Cancer. Come dressed in PINK  to support the cause.  
We will also be selling PINK  Spiders at lunchtime 
to raise money. There will be 
more information 
coming 
out 
soon.  
 
 

We will also be having a Subway Lunch   
coming soon with more information to     
follow.  
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This term students have been learning to play 
the Ukulele. We have played many different 

songs that required students to learnt a range 
of chords and strumming patterns. It has been a 
challenge but students have enjoyed using this 

versatile and fun instrument. 
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Ukulele Fun Facts:  
§ Ukulele means  jumping flea¡ in Hawaiian. 
§ The first ukulele was made in 1879, based on a very old      

Portuguese instrument called the Braghuina. 
§ George Harrison from The Beatles played the Ukulele. 
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Newsletter 

Here are a few upcoming announcements for OSHC at Drouin South    
Primary School: 
¶ Please Note that there will be NO OSHC on the last day of Term 2,   

Friday the 29th of June.  
¶ Below is an invite for the OSHC Movie Night. Forms are being sent home 

early next week and need to be returned with money enclosed no later 
than Wednesday June 20th to the Office or OSHC Educator. No late 
forms will be accepted.  

¶ Please also note that the Movie Night is only open to enrolled OSHC 
Students.  


